Louis Uccellini - NOAA Federal

From: Louis Uccellini - NOAA Federal

Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 11:15 PM

To: Jagadish Shukla
Cc: James L. Kinter lii

Bcc: louis.uccellini@noaa.gov

Subject: Re: You make us proud - Congratulations

Thanks Shukla. Appreciate the comments. Louis

--

Dr. Louis W. Uccellini, Director NOAA/National Weather Service 1325 East West Highway Silver Spring, MD 20910 301.713.9095

On Sep 9, 2019, at 9:02 PM, Jagadish Shukla < (b)(6) wrote:

Dear Lou,

I just read an article in the New York Times that you received a standing ovation in a speech in Alabama for defending the integrity of science and the dedicated scientists of NWS.

I also saw a news clip in the national news for your courageous actions to commend NWS scientists. Congratulations. Our field, our community, and our country needs this at this time.

NWS is a science organization, and it is fortunate that a great scientist like you is currently the head of NWS. You have the full support of the entire scientific community. Your steadfast support of science and NWS scientists will go a long way towards maintaining and perhaps enhancing the confidence of public in NWS forecasts and warnings for public safety.

Regards, Shukla